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As December is the last month to switch health insurances, we would like to remind you that Company name has
arrangements with insurance advisor Alpina for a discount on the monthly premium of naam insurer.

HEALTH INSURANCE?
Yes! Health insurance is mandatory (and important of course) to have in The Netherlands, so if you still need to decide
on choosing one, this e-mail could be helpful!

THE DEAL:

In collaboration with Alpina it is possible to join the insurance company XXX

You can profit up to xx% on the additional packages depending on the insurance you choose.

Why only the additional packages you might ask? As of 2023, the Dutch Government abolished the monthly premium
discount for collective health insurance.

The discount on additional packages also applies to partners and children if you insure them through Alpina.

Important note: if you are already registered with a health insurance it is only possible to change your insurance
company starting from the new year (so this is the time to make your decision!). If you already are registered through
Alpina this will automatically be extended.

| WANT THIS!
Great! You can reach Alpina by phone 24 hours a day, each day of the week at 088 — 12 10 222 or through email:
zorg@alpina.nl to register or for advice.

If you would like to compare with your current health insurance or make calculations on the premium amount you can
use this website: microsite

Happy Holidays!! &

Op jouw manier wonen, ondernemen en leven.
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